
Dear Morningside Bible Church: 
It’s with deep appreciation that we recognize your partnership with us over the years.  
Thanks in a big part to this partnership, the Gospel has been able to reach many unreached communities in Cameroon. 
 
We are coming to you again with the purpose of reminding you of our recent commitment to the Navigators ministry in 
Cameroon; along with its implications. Then also to invite you to consider increasing your financial support. 
 
Here is how it all began: 
Though I grew up going to church, I had no relationship with Jesus until August 1993 when I heard the gospel of His death 
and resurrection for the forgiveness of sins and decided to receive Him as savior and Lord of my life. In March 1997, I met 
a Navigator missionary who introduced me to the Navigators ministry and helped me engage in an interesting spiritual jour-
ney with God which led us in December of 2021 to be selected as national director of the ministry in Cameroon. 
 
Cameroon has a population of over 25,000,000 inhabitants, It is bilingual and bordered by 6 Countries, most of which are 
French speaking and not adequately evangelized. Also, the Cameroon ministry has a large pool of young, bilingual labour-
ers who are willing to engage in missions if given adequate training, the right perspective and the needed resources. So, 
the NAVS of Cameroon has the potential of impacting the next generation and the neighboring countries. 
 
Cameroon is classified by the International Executive Team of the Navigators ministry as a maturing country moving to-
wards a partnering country. One of the implications/expectations is that in the years ahead, the Cameroon ministry should 
be raising and sending out full time missionaries across the Continent of Africa who are financially supported mainly from 
Cameroon. So, one of the things that we will be seeking to accomplish is to lead and shepherd the NAVS of Cameroon to 
meet this expectation. 
 
Our vision for the next 5 years therefore is to raise at least 9 full time workers who are actively engaged in missions in and 
out of Cameroon, and to raise about 200 devoted Christian workers who are strategically engaging the diverse communi-
ties (nations) of Cameroon with the gospel as they move with their professions and businesses as a way of life. We want to 
see the gospel of Jesus and His kingdom spreading and transforming lives, especially among youths and rural communi-
ties in Cameroon and beyond. 
 
Our mission is to recruit, train, develop and send out labourers and leaders from different walks of life with diverse abilities 
and passions for missions everywhere. Some will go out as full-time missionaries while others will move out within their 
jobs and businesses. 
 
To be able to accomplish this, Mary and I have to; 
1. Retire from my teaching job so that we can have enough time to lead the growing ministry. 
2. Relocate to Yaoundé in August of 2022. 
3. Organize and run retreats, trainings, seminars and conferences. 
4. Travel regularly to different parts of Cameroon to encourage the laborers in those parts. 
5. Buy a car that is strong enough to sustain our travels and ministry needs within Cameroon. 
 
This will require funds as specified below: 
1. Monthly family budget is $2,820, making an annual family budget $33,840 
2. Relocation budget of $13,140 
3. Monthly ministry budget of $1,190, making an annual ministry budget of $14,280 
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To meet the relocation budget, we need: 
a) One gift of $10,000 
b) 2 gifts of between $5,000- $7,500 
c) 5 gifts of between $3,000 to $4,500 
d) 10 gifts of between $1,000 to $2,500 
 
To meet our monthly budget, we need: 
a) Two gifts of $500 or more 
b) 4 gifts of $250 or more 
c) 10 gifts of $100 or more; and 
d) 10 gifts of between $25 to $50 
 
Please pray and consider making a one-time gift of $10,000 or a two-time gift of $5000 each for our relocation budget. You 
may also consider stepping up your quarterly support to $1500. You can give more or less as God enables you. 
 
We would love to have your feedback on how God wants you to continue partnering with us on this mission by May 20th. 
This will help us in our planning and preparations towards our move in August. 
 
Remain blessed. 
 
Your faithful partners in His vineyard, 
 
Vincent and Mary Taniform. 
National Director, The Navigators of Cameroon. 

FOOT NOTE from MBC: 

Please keep David and Nancy McCord in your prayers as they travel to Cameroon 

July 13th to the 25th. Pray for travel mercies and that they will be successful in 

their work as “along siders” in the work being done in Cameroon.  

God bless you and keep you safe and healthy! 

Love from—Your MBC Church Family 
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<<<<<< Your chance to double your giving…..your donation 
will be doubled when given during the month of July. Use 
the MBC App to give online or give as usual on Sunday. Be 
sure to mark your donation “Missions/for the Taniforms”. 


